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Congratulations to our client Phoenician International Limited on its successful IPO and listing on the
National Stock Exchange of Australia (NSX) on 12 October 2022. 

Phoenician International Limited is a global investment company with offices in Hong Kong and
Shanghai. The Company’s primary business is to provide wealth management, investment
management and investment banking services to a select group of private, institutional and corporate
clients. The Company’s focus is on capitalising on the increasing cross border investment flows
between China and ASEAN economies as well as the rest of the world.

Phoenician International Limited raised $5 million by way of the IPO and has an initial market
capitalisation of $105 million following the listing.

Partner Nino Odorisio and Solicitor Lily Robinson advised on the transaction.  

HopgoodGanim Lawyers is a leading Australian independent legal and advisory
firm operating nationally and internationally with a focus on Asia from our two key locations of
Brisbane and Perth.

Find out more about HopgoodGanim's Corporate Advisory and Governance Practice. 
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